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 27th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Our New Library! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 8th September was a very exciting day at Cedar because we opened our new-look school library! 

 

We have new shelving, seating areas and also some new exciting books! 

 

This is all part of our drive to place a love of reading and increased literacy skills at the heart of every child’s 

time at Cedar! 

 

The photos give you a ‘glimpse’ into our library which was officially opened several times during the day so 

that every bubble of classes had their turn! 

 

My thanks to our English Leader, Zoe, who oversaw this whole project! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We asked children in Diamond class for their feedback about 

the new Cedar library.  This is what they said: 

“It feels really cosy!”   

“The red seats felt really comfortable.” 

“The circle in the middle is amazing to sit in with friends!” 

“There is a great choice of books!” 

“It’s really big- there is a lot more room than the last 

library.” 

“I found my favourite book! ‘Diary of a Wimpy Kid’.” 

“It is so nice and bright!” 

“The new library is so inviting.” 

“Everything was well organised and the books were easier 

for me to find!” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is really lovely to see our new library being 

enjoyed by everybody! 

 

Happy Reading! 
 

 
 

Neil Revell 

Headteacher 

 


